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QC-1: To the extent that data is available, the Commission is asking the proponent to 
provide with an assessment of the two pilot projects that took place in the Northern Villages 
of Kangigsujuaq and Kangigsualujjuaq. Depending on the data available, the proponent 
must include an estimate of the quantities of the various categories of residual materials 
recovered, stored and shipped off-site. 
 
QC-2: The Commission is asking the proponent to provide its action plan in the event of 
an accidental spill of hazardous materials. The latter must provide for the training of people 
assigned to residual materials management. 
 
QC-3: The Commission is asking the proponent to indicate how it will operate the various 
sites so that incompatible residual hazardous materials are stored in different areas and 
containers, in accordance with Section 41 of the Regulation Respecting Hazardous 
Materials.  
 
QC-4: The Commission has received conflicting information on pilot projects. For example, 
the preliminary information form indicates under a photo that it is the Kangiqsujuaq site, 
whereas it would appear to be the Kangiqsualujjuaq site. The Commission therefore asks 
the proponent to clarify which communities have actually participated in the pilot project 
and which communities are participating in this project. 
 
 


